
 

Little Canada Residential Meeting 

Parents/Carers of Year 5 and Year 6 children attending 

the residential trip 13th-17th June 2022, are invited to an 

information meeting. 

The meeting will take place at 5.30pm on Tuesday 17th 

May, in the school hall. 

Entry will be through the main office. 


